
 
 
 

 
 

April	11,	2022	
	
DIRECTOR	LORMELYN	E.	CLAUDIO,	CESO	IV	
OIC,	Regional	Executive	Director		
Department	Of	Environment	and	Natural	Resources	
Region	4-B	
DENR	by	the	Bay	Bldg.,	1515	Roxas	Boulevard,	Ermita,	Manila	
	

SUBJECT:	REQUEST	FOR	DATA	AND	INFORMATION	FOR	THE	BUSUANGA	RIVER	
DREDGING	PROJECT	

	
Dear	Director	Claudio:	
	
This	refers	to	the	preparatory	activities	for	the	application	of	Environmental	Compliance	Certificate	
(ECC)	at	Environmental	Management	Bureau	4B	for	our	River	Dredging	Project	at	Busuanga	River	
located	at	the	municipalities	of	San	Jose	and	Rizal,	Occidental	Mindoro.		
	
The	preparatory	activities	involve	the	gathering	of	primary	and	secondary	data	and	information	to	
establish	 the	 environmental	 and	 social	 baselines	 of	 the	 environmental	 impact	 assessment	 (EIA)	
study.	In	view	of	this,	we	would	like	to	seek	your	support	to	expedite	our	data	gathering	activities.	

Kindly	provide	us	with	the	data	and/or	any	other	relevant	information	that	may	be	furnished	to	us,	
as	follows:	
	
Shapefiles	of:	 	 	 	

1. Production	and	Protection	Areas	
2. Occidental	Mindoro	rivers	
3. Degraded	Areas	
4. Land	Cover	2010,	2015	and	2020	

Tables/Lists/Data	

1. Executive	Orders/Laws/Policies	issued	and	implemented	that	are	related	to	water	resources	
management	

For	 clarifications,	 your	 staff	 may	 coordinate	 with	 the	 representatives	 of	 EIGEL	 Management	
Consulting,	 our	 technical	 consultant	 for	 the	 ECC	 application:	 Engr.	 Legilyn	 de	 Asis,	 the	 Project	
Manager	 or	 Ms.	 Catherine	 C.	 Cena,	 Project	 Admin	 Officer	 through	 this	 email	 address	
eigelmngtconsutling@gmail.com	 or	 telephone	 numbers	 09778141208,	 09368591600,	
09088640340.	

		Thank	you	very	much.	
	
	
Respectfully	yours,	
	
	
DAVID	DELA	CRUZ	
President	
	


